From: <u>Mathieu Laperle, Mr.</u>

To: Frank DiGiovanni, Mr; Monique Lauzon; Patricia Di Vincenzo, Mrs

Cc: Margie Bell, Ms.

Subject: Fwd: Transition to All-You-Care-To-Eat Interview Date: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 6:48:37 PM

Hello

*** see below

We will do an announcement in the next days

As we discussed, Step no1, is our employees

Margie: schedule a 30 minutes team meeting Thursday morning

Thanks,

Mathieu Laperle (he/him/il)

Senior Director - Directeur principal

Student Housing and Hospitality Services / Service de logement étudiant et d'hôtellerie

McGill University / Université McGill

475, rue Sherbrooke ouest Montréal, (Québec) H3A 2L9

514.398.5243 mcgill.ca/shhs

instagram.com/mcgillfood/

instagram.com/mcgillresidences/



From: Monique Lauzon <monique.lauzon@mcgill.ca>

Sent: February 8, 2023 2:34 PM

To: Mathieu Laperle, Mr. <mathieu.laperle@mcgill.ca> **Subject:** FW: Transition to All-You-Care-To-Eat Interview...

From: Food & Dining Services < food.fds@mcgill.ca>

Sent: February 8, 2023 2:29 PM

To: Monique Lauzon < monique.lauzon@mcgill.ca >

Cc: Galitt Araf <galitt.araf@mcgill.ca>

Subject: FW: Transition to All-You-Care-To-Eat Interview

Hi Monique,

Please see the below information request:

Thank you,

Maxwell Turner (he/him/il)

Service Representative | Représentant de Service Student Housing and Hospitality Services | Service de logement étudiant et d'hôtellerie

McGill University | Université McGill

University Hall 3473, Rue University Montréal, (Québec) H3A 2A8

T: 514-398-5539



L'Université McGill est située sur le territoire non cédé, Tiohtiá:ke, qui a longtemps servi de lieu de rencontre et d'échange entre les peuples autochtones, notamment les nations Haudenosaunee et Anishinabeg.

McGill University is located on the unceded Indigenous territory of Tiohtiá:ke, which has long served as a site of meeting and exchange amongst Indigenous peoples, including the Haudenosaunee and Anishinabeq Nations.

From:

Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2023 1:36 AM **To:** Food & Dining Services < food.fds@mcgill.ca > **Subject:** Transition to All-You-Care-To-Eat Interview

Hello,

I hope you are well. My name is and I am writing an article for the McGill Daily about the Board of Governors community session being held tonight. In one answer, the board explained McGill will be making the transition to an All-You-Care-To-Eat system for its dining halls. I wanted to ask if someone at Food and Dining Services would be willing to answer a few questions about this change.

I have questions regarding how you expect this to change the experience of McGill students, how this will impact dining hall employees, and if this will impact the food the dining hall is able to offer.

Please let me know if you are interested in an interview and I will send a more detailed list of questions. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

